
From: Terry Andrews <tandrews@kurnhattin.org>  
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 2:26 PM 
To: Pallas Gray, Pat <Pat.PallasGray@vermont.gov>; wgardner <wgardner@kurnhattin.org> 
Subject: Visiting Team Report 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Hi Pat, 

I added that sentence to Will's in regards to the NEASC accreditation.  Please let me know if you need 
any additional information.   

Thanks, 

Terry 

Under School Enrollment 

  

Students are enrolled, through a rolling admission process, through guardian and/or parental 
placement.   We no longer take placement from DCF.  

 Under Minimum Course of Study 

 3rd Paragraph 

Project-based learning initiatives are in process across all grades at the start of the 2022-2023. 

 And STEAM instead of STEM. 

 

4th Paragraph 

local service-learning program provides students with.   Get rid of service 

 Under Health and Safety 

Fire drills are done monthly and lockdown drills are done twice a year fall and spring. 

 We have two full-time nurses and one per-diem working weekends. 

NEASC Accreditation 



A reconsideration of the Secretary’s recommendation to deny renewal of approval in view of the fact 
that Kurn Hattin is now accredited by NEASC. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Terry 

 
Terry Andrews 
Admissions and Family Outreach Assistant & 
School Office Manager 
Kurn Hattin Homes for Children 
T (802) 721-6913  F (802) 722-3174 
tandrews@kurnhattin.org 
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